
 

School Board Executive Session 
 
The Okeechobee County School Board will meet in closed Executive Session on 
Tuesday, August 9, 2016, at 5:00 p.m. in the office of the Superintendent, 700 
SW 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee.  The meeting is for School Board members, their 
attorney, and the Superintendent to prepare to continue negotiations with 
Okeechobee County Education Association #1604 concerning the instructional 
and classified personnel contract for 2016-17. 
 
 


